
                           
       

The Holidays are coming!  Scrip can help you get ready! 
 

What Is Scrip?  
Scrip is a fundraiser where you purchase gift cards, and Spiritridge receives a portion of that sale. These are the 
same gift cards and certificates that you buy at the store.  You can use Scrip gift cards to purchase everyday 
expenses like food, clothing, and other essentials, and with every purchase, you earn money for Spiritridge. 
 
The beauty of Scrip is that you put your regular household shopping dollars to work. You earn money for our 
school without spending a single additional penny.  The gift cards are purchased at face value, and the company 
that sells the cards gives a percentage back to Spiritridge.  There are gift cards from Scrip that can be used for 
just about any household purchase including food, clothing, entertainment, gasoline and even dining out.  The list 
I have included is a partial list; there are many more retailers online at www.shopwithscrip.com that you 
can choose from.  If there is a store, restaurant, or other retailer that you like to visit, check the list at 
www.shopwithscrip.com and you will most likely find it.  
 

How do I order? 
There are two ways to order: 

1. Fill out the attached order form, and return it to school with your check or credit card payment receipt 
(pay with Credit Card at www.spiritridge.org).  Check out the website, www.shopwithscrip.com for even 
more retailers than are on the order form and you can order those too! 

 

2.  Order online at www.shopwithscrip.com.  Use Enrollment code BB9169BF7956.  You have to set up a 
free family account, and once that is done, you can order from the entire selection online.  (Look on the 
back of this sheet for instructions.)  There are two ways to pay with this option: 1. Use PrestoPay which 
takes funds directly from your checking account, or 2. Go to www.spiritridge.org and pay through the 
website.  There is a small credit card fee for this option.  Just send in a copy of your receipt with the order 
form.  
 

3. When the order comes in, I place your cards in an envelope, and send them home with your student.  
Other arrangements can be made if necessary.  Spiritridge is not responsible for lost cards. 

 

This order is due December 1st.  The cards will be delivered early in the week 
of December 4th. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with questions! 
 

Allison George - Spiritridge Scrip Coordinator 
(425) 223-5388 
allisongeorge11@gmail.com 

http://www.shopwithscrip.com/
http://www.spiritridge.org/

